
NEXT WEEK’S TASTER MENU 
Tuna Pasta Bake, Pizza Pockets and Onion bread

The NEW menu is on the website. This will start after half term.
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NEXT WEEK’S LUNCH MENU is Week 2 

SUPPORT NORWOOD’S AND THE SLP’S “LOVE OUR COMMUNITY” DAY 
This year’s Southport schools “Love Our Community” day is taking place on  

Friday 14th February with a non-uniform day. 

This year all the schools in Southport are collecting donations for 
 the North West Air Ambulance. 

This charity played a huge role during the events of the summer in Southport, and surprisingly they 
DO NOT receive funding from the government or from the NHS. They are reliant on fundraising, 

which enabled them to attend to over 3,000 incidents last 
year across the whole of the North West region. 

Thank you for your help in supporting  
our community. 

LOOK WHO’S BEEN IN THE FOREST THIS WEEK 

As the only school in Southport with a wonderful 
natural forest on its site, it is always fabulous to 
see children kitted out in their wellies and coats 
for lessons in our woods. This week it has been 
the Reception children’s turn with activities such 
as making a large rainbow on the field out of 
leaves, a winter scavenger hunt and the making 
of bird feeders. As always this is a brilliant 
opportunity for children to enjoy the seasons 
and the fabulous environment.



ARE YOU THINKING ABOUT AN EXCITING 
NEW CAREER IN TEACHING? 

If so, why not train to become a primary teacher with 
North west SCITT and learn to be a teacher 

 “on the job” at Norwood or in Southport  
and either full-time or part-time too. 

THE FOOTBALL TEAMS PRACTICES ARE RETURNING



The A team, B team and C team football squads will be holding their first 
practices following the winter break, on the last week of this half-term.



A team: Monday 10th February till 4.15pm   B/C team: Thursday 13th February till 4.15pm

DOG FOULING COMPLAINTS 
It has been reported that there is an 

increasing amount of dog mess in the local 
area. Please contact the Environmental 

Protection Team on 0345 140 0845 if you 
are aware of dog fouling, particularly on 

areas where our children walk to school. It 
can also be reported online at  

www.sefton.gov.uk/miscellaneous-pages/

NORWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
PRESENTS 

Year 5 and Year 6’s production of 
ROCK BOTTOM 

Tuesday 11th February 
7pm - 9pm 

The Atkinson Theatre, Lord Street 

The last remaining tickets for  
the show are available from  

the school office priced at £7.50.

WORLD BOOK DAY IS 

ON ITS WAY 
Thursday 6th March 

Once again we are having “Bedtime 
Stories” as our theme for this event.  

        Therefore we would like the children 
to dress in pyjamas and onesies, instead of 

having  to go out and buy costumes. 

http://www.sefton.gov.uk/miscellaneous-pages/contact-the-council
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